

EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

COMMUNITY OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY PANEL
HELD ON 14 JANUARY 2010

COSP.06/10
RESPONSES FROM EXECTUVE

(d) EX.244/09 – Tullie House Future Governance

Minute Excerpt EX.244/09 was submitted setting out the decision of the Executive on 23 November 2009 in response to this Panel’s concerns and observations.

The Executive had decided:

“1.
That the scrutiny and comments of the Community Overview and Scrutiny Panel with regard to the future governance of Tullie House, and their future input into the process, be welcomed. 

2.
That the Panel be advised that following the appointment of the Chair and Board Members for the Shadow Trust a meeting would take place to include Overview and Scrutiny.”

Members were disappointed that the Executive had not responded to the Panels request that the Panel which appointed the Chair and Board Members for the Shadow Trust had cross party representation which included a Scrutiny representative.  The Panel commented that they had hoped to be closely involved in the development of Tullie House into a Trust and were extremely disappointed to be excluded from the first appointment process.

The Panel had always been open about their willingness to be involved in the Trust process and had not wanted to hinder the process but felt that Overview and Scrutiny could bring some expertise to the process.  There had been an opportunity to explore a different way of working with Scrutiny and receive some valuable feedback.

RESOLVED – That the Executive be informed of the Panel’s disappointment that a cross party approach to the appointment of the Board had not been pursued and that creative options for including Scrutiny in the process had not been explored.  The Panel were now looking forward to talking to the Chair of the Shadow Trust at a Panel meeting in the near future.







